July 2018

Dear

Hi! We are getting really excited for a new school year at Jane Ball!!

We hope that you are having a fun summer with your family and friends. Maybe you've spent a
lot of time playing outside too! When you come to school, we want to hear all about your
summer!

You are going to have so much fun this year!! Most of the 2nd grade teachers have new
classrooms and they are so excited to show you!! You will be all in the same hall with each

other, so you'll see your friends all the time!!

Your Reading and Writing and Math skills are going to be phenomenal this year! And you'll love
the new things you are going to be doing in Art, Gym and Music!!

If you read this letter on your own, be sure to read it to your family! And when you come to
school, please bring a family picture that we can put on the wall in the hallway!!

We will see you on Tuesday, August 14 at 5:30 for Back to School Night!!! Bring your family
with you! (you can also bring your classroom supplies)

Your Principal,

Mr. Eckart



